

Sally Hodges https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/user/sally_hodges_2

request-491982-4fe9fca8@whatdotheyknow.com

21 June 2018

OFFICIAL

Dear Sally Hodges.

Thank you for your request for information from the British Museum. Your request will be dealt with in accordance with the terms of the Freedom of Information Act (2000).

Your request, received in the Museum on 19 June 2018, was:

Please could you provide the following information regarding your ERP / Finance system:

- 1.What ERP (Enterprise Resource Management) or Finance system is currently used? 2.When does your contract expire?
- 3.Do you have any planned upgrades of the software? If so, when?
- 4. Are you planning to go to market for a different ERP/ Finance system? If so, when?
- 5. How many users / licenses of the system do you have?
- 6. Who is the person responsible for your ERP / Finance system? Please provide full name, title and contact information if possible

You will receive a response as soon as possible and in any case within 20 working days following the date of receipt.

Thank you for your interest in the British Museum.

Yours sincerely,

Christopher Denvir Information Manager Legal Services

The British Museum will only use the personal data you provide to process your request under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act and in accordance with the British Museum <u>Privacy policy</u> on the British Museum website. For more information contact the Museum's Data Protection Officer at <u>info@britishmuseum.org</u> or on 020 7323 8000.